
Newsletter to members: 040123: 
 

Fine weather a great start 
to busy summer season 

 
The wonderful spell of fine, settled weather has helped create a great start to the 
Club’s busy summer season and, in conjunction with all the hard work of our 
fantastic greens’ staff, means the course is in magnificent shape, with both greens 
and fairways looking the best they have in a very long time. 
 
The warm dry conditions have also attracted large numbers of visitors. Since the 
club reopened on Boxing Day, some 900 green fee-paying golfers have already 
enjoyed our course, a great start to the year. (Around half of those were from an 
impressive 85 different clubs, while the remainder were unaffiliated). 
 
Members have also been enjoying the benign conditions, with over 500 member 
rounds being played over this period. 
 
Management would like to thank members for their patience at this busy time of the 
year and for being so welcoming and friendly to our large number of visitors. This 
attitude goes a long way toward ensuring our visitors have an enjoyable time here, 
recommend the course to their friends and return themselves. 
 

Haggles as usual/one tee start 
Mens’ and womens’ haggles will be held as usual over the rest of January. Please 
ensure you book online so that the club can reserve your spot for you. The one-tee 
start will continue throughout this time. 
The next HUME Pack & Cool Meat pack Open will be held on January 27. Tee times 
are from 10am until 11.30am. 
 

OJI 54-Hole Open 
This iconic Club event will be held again on February 5 & 6. Interest, as always, has 
been strong and spots are filling fast. If you are keen to play and haven’t yet entered, 
contact the club to do so as soon as possible. 
 

EXPOL Pro-Am 2023 
To be held on February 12 & 13, this event sees NZPGA professionals play 
alongside selected amateurs in a thrilling contest. While the EXPOL Pro-Am 2023 
Committee have changed this year’s tournament from an Open to an Invitational, 
they are encouraging members who would like to play to go on a “waitlist”. Those 
who wish to do this can do so at: info@expolpro-am.co.nz. 
 

Happy New Year! 
Finally, the management and staff of the Waihi Golf Club would like to wish all 
members a happy and enjoyable New Year. 
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